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Hello! I have couple of questions/requests about development and safety in Cannington.
I really want the region to make sidewalks from Cannington to Brock high school, preferably
from both sides but even one would be great! It's a big safety concern of mine as I live in
Saginaw and see kids walking there every day from school and cars just flying by them.
Second. We really need speed camera on the same stretch of the road, from Conc 18A to
Brock hight school because for some silly reason people think they left community safety area
and can speed and even pass other cars here. And it happens ALL THE TIME. And it's mostly
our Cannington residents, who probably would complain on the Facebook page if somebody
will speed on the streets where they live and raise their children. We have a sign "Camer
coming soon" for a year probably, but its not coming and nobody cares anymore. Could
camera actually come and stay here forever? My toddler is love to play outside, other kids
waking from school or neighbor's houses and I get sick to my stomach thinking of what can
happen, just like with that teenage boy that got killed on the side of the road in Sunderland. 
I would greatly appreciate your help on that! 
Thanks a lot and have a great day! 

Best regards, Natalya Metcalfe 
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